
Dear ,

 

I am contacting you regarding the Countering Violent Extremism (CVE) – Developing a Research Roadmap project being conducted 

by the Department of Homeland Security. We greatly appreciate your willingness to participate and would like to schedule a time 

to conduct an in-person interview with you. We’re happy to come to your office or host you here in our Washington, DC (Metro 

Center) office. Might you have availability the weeks of February 22, March 7, or April 4? The interview will take approximately one 

hour.

 

We are interested in understanding how your office  defines its goals, the programs it implements, and the connections these 

efforts may have to countering violent extremism. This information will be used to develop a comprehensive overview of existing 

CVE efforts that will ultimately assist the Department of Homeland Security to identify potential future CVE research and 

development efforts.

 

Please let us know at your earliest convenience if you are available to talk with us during the above dates. We are also happy to 

answer any questions you might have about the project.

 

Best regards,

 

Security and Resilience Program

Survey Research Division

RTI International

3040 Cornwallis Road

Research Triangle Park, NC

T: 

 

NPPD 008774


